
 

 
DATE:  April 2, 2019 
 
TO:  Keith Selman, Interim City Manager 
 

FROM: Carolyn Vaughn, Chairperson 

North Beach Infrastructure Task Force 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position   Organization 

1. Carolyn Vaughn   Chairperson    North Beach Infrastructure 
Task Force 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The North Beach Infrastructure Task Force (NBITF) report to the City Council will be a 
short update given by the NBITF Chairperson Carolyn Vaughn on progress the past Year 
and recommendation for the creation of TIRZ #4 on North Beach. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
None 

North Beach Infrastructure Task Force Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of April 9, 2019 


